
Calendar 
 
1/12 “Standup for Life” Rally 11:00 am Columbia 
 
1/15  Officers Meeting 5:30 pm in PBOC Founders Hall 
 
1/24  Business Meeting 6:00 pm in PBOC Founders Hall 
  
2/9  Pasta Dinner 5-7 pm PLC and St. Mary’s 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMBERS WHO DO NOT HAVE AN E-MAIL ADDRESS RECEIVE A 

HARD COPY VIA US MAIL. 
IF YOU DO HAVE AN E-MAIL ADDRESS, PLEASE LET US KNOW. 

SEND AN EMAIL TO 
KofC@KofC3272.org 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Assembly 3272 Newsletter 

 
My fellow Sir Knights, I would like to wish a Happy 
New Year to you and your families.  
 
We had an active month, with the gift bags presented 
to the Midway Fire Department, which was 
spearheaded by SK Joe Muffolett.  Admiral Charles 
Sacavage and I were able to deliver gift bags to the 
entire shift, who were in a training session. The gift 
bags were well received with many thanks.  
 
Also our Christmas party was well attended, thanks to 
Nancy McMahon, Ann Marie Sturgeon, Toni Gabriel 
and Mary Sacavage. The ladies did a great job in 
preparing and presenting the luncheon. Father Paul 
MacNeil and Father Pat Stenson stopped by to spend 
some time with us.  Thanks to them and our special 
guests, Mr. and Mrs. Claus, we had some great photo 
opportunities. Thank you, Mr. and Mrs. Claus, i.e. SK 
Ed and Joanne Gagliano and family.  
 
We were able to present our Sir Knight of the year 
award to SK Jim McMahon, and deservedly so, for all 
his work for the Knights, the church and the 
community. Congratulations Jim.  
 
Please plan to attend the “Standup for Life” Rally in 
Columbia on 12 January. We plan to car pool.  



The pasta dinner to fund our chalice program will be 
held on 9 February. We will be in the planning stages, 
this month, so please help if you can.  
Yours,  
 
Bill Sturgeon, Faithful Navigator       January 1, 2019 
Assembly 3272 
 

Minutes 
The Christmas Party Drop-in substituted for the Assembly 
3272 Business Meeting in December, 2018. 
 

 

Our Sir Knight of the year: SK Jim McMahon, and 
deservedly so, for all his work for the Knights, the 
church and the community. Congratulations Jim.  
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The Wreaths Across America, is an organization which takes 
donations to place wreaths on veterans graves each year. 
Assembly 3272 Color Guard presented again this year at the 
Georgetown Veterans Memorial. Also seven wreaths were given 
to the Assembly, to place at the PBOC columbarium, at each of 
the sections. Pictured at the placement, is Faithful Admiral, SK 
Charles Sacavage in the new military style Fourth Degree 
regalia, which will replace the naval style worn by Faithful 
Navigator SK Bill Sturgeon. That regalia is to be retired at the 
end of the fraternal year in June. Many thanks to people who 
donated to this worthy cause, to remember our fallen. 
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Father	Philip	
Grant	Assembly	
3272	Operating	

Statement		
	   

   

First	Half	
2018/19	

	   Balance	as	of	November	30,	2018	
	   

4,320.38	

	       Opening	Balance	as	of	December	1,	
2018	

	   
4,320.38	

Deposits	 32-52	 Assembly	Shirt	
	   

25.00	

	
32-52	 Name	Tag	

	   
12.00	

	       
  

Total	Deposits	
	   

37.00	

	       Warrants	
	      

 
72-780	

SK	S.	Chmil	
Chalice	

	  
32-502	 350.00	

	
72-780	 Assembly	Supplies	(Cert	of	Recongition)	 32-502	 6.69	

	
72-781	 American	Flags	-	Asssembly	Projects	

	
32-501	 91.00	

	
72-782	 Void	

	    
 

72-783	 Reimburse	FN	Bill	Sturgeon	-	Food	Xmas	 32-503	 110.78	

	
72-783	 1st	Responders	Gift	Bags	

	
32-503	 30.00	

	
72-784	

Reimburse	SK	Gagliano	Misc.	Christmas	Party	Supplies	

32-505	 163.48	

	    
 

72-785	

Reimburse	SK	McMahon	Christmas	Party	Food,	Cups,	Plates	

32-504	 552.13	

	    
 

72-786	

Colonial	Florist	-	Wreaths	Across	America	Donation	

32-506	 201.58	

	    
 

72-787	
Reimburse	SK	Peterson	Boelke	chalice	presentation	to	
seminarian	on	12.17.18	

32-507	 126.72	

	    
       
  

Toal	Warrants	
	   

1,632.38	

	       Balance	as	of	December	31,	2018	
	   

2,725.00	
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